
Good afternoon Alex.         APPENDIX C3 

 

We have not met but I am attempting to object to the proposed licencing hours to the rear of 

chicaroos high street. The site in question actually backs on to middle row. The stated 0300 7 days a 

week cut off is far too late, and the size of the street will make it difficult for people to pass through. 

 

My wife and I feel particularly emotional about this a such late night licenses already exist and cause 

havoc when kick out time comes.  

 

We eagerly await your correspondence. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Drew and monika Dorrington  

9 Baker Street  

Stevenage  

Sg1 3al 


